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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

Though I grew up near the Apalachicola National Forest, we have lived in Fayette County for 21 years, and we

love the outdoors.

We appreciate the protection the Forest Service gives to our common lands, and I am writing to ask you to

consider these things while deciding on the Foothills Landscape Project.

PLEASE save our Mountain Treasures.

Please don't cut other trees when harvesting and planting pine trees. Baby pine trees are very resilient and can

regrow well enough.

Please choose Alternative 3. 

I stand with The Sierra Club and other environmentalists.

What a treasure and responsibility to manage our forests well.

Thank you.

Susan Marcum

 

 


